
  

December 2020 

St. Elizabeth School News 
PRINCIPALôS MESSAGE  
Dear Parents/Guardians,  

As December 25th quickly approaches, the staff and I take this opportunity to wish all 

families and friends of St. Elizabeth C. S.  a Blessed Christmas Season and a Safe and 

Healthy New Year! 

 School will be closed for the Christmas break from Monday December 21st  -Friday 

January 1st. Students are expected to return back to school on  Monday January 4th. 

With regards to the return of school on January 4th, out of an abundance of caution, all 

students will bring home all personal items and core learning materials on the last day of 

school for the Christmas Break in the event that the TCDSB transition to Virtual Learning 

in January due to COVID-19. Please check the TCDSB website and read all 

communications sent to Parents from the Board over the Christmas break to be kept 

informed for any changes on the return date to school in January. 

All Parents are reminded to check with your child/children to ensure that they have their 

computer log in information and password. This is extremely important in the event the 

schools have to transition to Virtual Learning following the Christmas break. 

I am please to share with you that three bi-level water fountains were installed at the 

school on Tuesday of this week. We sincerely thank the CSPC for purchasing the water 

fountains at a cost of $3785.18 altogether! 

Please mark your calendar: On Monday January 11th 2021, CSPC will be hosting Nina 

Spencer, Bestselling Author, Keynote Speaker and  TV Host, who will be conducting a 

Zoom presentation to all parents, students and staff on Mental Health and Mental Well 

Being. The presentation will be at 7:00 p.m.. More information will be provided.  

Our next CSPC meeting will be on Tuesday January 19th, 2021. Kindergarten registration 

for the 2021-2022 school year will be on Wednesday January 20th More information will 

be sent home in the new year. 

Photo with Santa will be sent home today. Students enjoyed the Terra Cotta Christmas 

wrapped cookies and juice box! Both the Terra Cotta cookies, juice box combo and Santo 

Photo were sold at $3.00. Much appreciation to all parents who participated in the school 

Christmas fund raising activities. You support in all school events and activities are always 

greatly appreciated! 

Please see the photo gallery for memories of the last weeks of school! 

Sincere thanks to all Teachers, and Support Staff for your care and dedication to students 

throughout this unprecedented school year! Much appreciation to all Parents for all of your 

wonderful support throughout 2020! All of St. Elizabeth staff look forward for continued 

collaboration with all Parents and the CSPC throughout 2021! 

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 

 

Yours in Christ, 

S. Ambrose 

Principal 
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Safe Schools Symposium 

 
 

 

On Tuesday, December 1st, three grade 7 students (Aurora, Juliana and Stephanie) attended an online safe 
schools student ambassador symposium.  

The symposium focused on how to make our school safer for all the students and staff. They talked about generosity and 
how to be kind to one another, no matter what nationality or race they are. This was outlined by the acronym P.E.A.C.E 
(People, everywhere actually co-existing, equally) 

 

The rapper Testament attended the symposium and talked a lot about the Good Samaritan. Testament also focused on 
the message that we should all remember to not judge someone until we have gotten to know the person and what they 
are going through. 
 

The symposium also focused on the following quote:  
ñDonôt pray to God for things to get easier. Instead, pray to God for you to get better." This quote means that instead of 
praying to God to make the situation easier, we should pray to God to give you more strength and patience. Don't try to 
blend in with the rest, because you can't. This may sound like an insult, but it's not. What it means is that you should not 
try to blend in with others because you should always be yourself, no matter what others think.  
 

We also learned some fun facts. For example: Did you know that Giving Tuesday is the first Tuesday in the Advent 
season? Why is it that people who have less are always the ones that give more? Isn't that weird? Shouldn't the people 
who are living in a more suitable condition be the ones giving instead of the other way around? People who have less 
probably give more because they know what it is like to go days without food and they do not want to see that happen to 
others. Another fact we learned was that nearly 36% of the world's population lives in extreme poverty. This would equal 
about 1.89 billion of the world's population. 
 

Overall, the symposium was very enjoyable and it inspired us to be more generous to others and to try to spread kindness 
in our school. 
 
By: Aurora, Stephanie and Juliana 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Dear ParentsGuardians, 

 

Re: New St. Elizabethôs CSPC Fundraising Initiative Using 

FlipGive 

 

Hope you are all doing well and staying safe. 

 

This has been and continues to be an unprecedented year, where we have to be a bit more 

creative and safe in the way we approach our CSPC fundraising, while at the same time 

being considerate of not asking too much of our families. 
 

One of the ways we have decided to raise funds this year is through FlipGive, a free 

team/school funding app.  We are able to earn cash back on every   purchase you make all 

year long!  

 

Simply join our school team on FlipGive and start shopping through the app or our school 

team page and we'll earn money every time you shop with popular brands you already 

love like Loblaws, Walmart, Amazon,  Old Navy, Apple, Starbucks, Indigo, Sportchek , 

Esso and many many more. 

 

Itôs completely virtual and contactless and costs you absolutely nothing, as we earn on 

shopping that you would otherwise be doing online anyway. 

 

All you have to do is download the FlipGive App or visit flipgive.com to sign up and  

then join our St. Elizabethôs CSPC team at 

https://flipgive.app.link/teams/join?fundraiser_name=CSPC&joincode=YVDCPT 

 

Or enter this code: YVDCPT 

 
Of course you can always make a donation to our school team either through FlipGive or through the 

school directly! 
 

Any questions, just ask! 

 
With much gratitude, 

St. Elizabeth CSPC 

 
Want to learn more? Check out this 2 minute video: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=5vTO_Qg4n80 

http://flipgive.com/
https://flipgive.app.link/teams/join?fundraiser_name=CSPC&joincode=YVDCPT
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=5vTO_Qg4n80


 
 

 
 



Ms. Gjevoriôs class Christmas Photos 

   
 

   
 

   



Mrs. Strongôs class Christmas Photo 

     

 
 

 

Ms. OôLearyôs Class Christmas Photo 

     



 

     
 

 

 


